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I gth June 2009 WO269-0 1 

Re: Waste Licence Application WO269-01 in respect of Fassaroe Waste Recovery Facility at 
Fassaroe Avenue, Fassaroe. Bray 

Dear Mr Luby, 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 26/05/2009 of documentation in respect of a waste licence application 
and cheque for the amount of €10,000. This letter is not intended and should not be construed as an 
acknowledgement by the Agency of a waste licence application which complies with the relevant Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with 
the Regulations and you will be contacted in due course. 

As you are aware the Agency has a policy of openness and transparency in regard to access to 
information relating to all licence applications. In this regard all documentation relating to your 
application and associated correspondence, including any acknowledgements, notifications, third party 
submissions and objections, are available to view on the Agency website at www.epa.ie. 

Your application has been assigned the following reference number: WO269-01 and this should be used 
at all times when communicating with the Agency. Please direct any correspondence in relation to this 
application to Administration, OSfice of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection 
Agency, P. 0. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting Register No. WO269-0 I .  

Yours sincerely, 

Elizabeth Dargan 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl 



RECEIPT OF APPLICATION DOCUMENTATION 

This is a courtesy acknowledgement ojreceipt of documentation in respect of a waste 

licence W0269-01. It is not intended and should not be construed as an 

acknowledgement by the EPA of a Waste Licence WO269-01 Application which 

complies with the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The EPA will 

examine the documentation f o r  compliance with the regulations and will write to the 

applicant in this regard in due course. 

Waste Licence WO269-01 Application Documentation delivered on behalf ofi 

Applicant Name & Address: Roadstone Dublin Limited, Fortunestown, Tallanht, 

Dublin 23. 

Facility/ Premises Name & Location: Fassaroe Waste Recovery Facilitv, Fassaroe 

Avenue, Fassaroe, Bray. 

Fee Amount Submitted: € 10,000 

This is to confirm that, waste licence W0269-01 application documentation, in 

respect of the above named waste facility, was received by the EPA on: 

26/05/2009 
18/06/2009 Signed on behalf of the EPA 


